

Lincolnshire County Council

Partney Church of England (Aided) School

Maddison Lane, Partney, Spilsby, Lincs PE23 4PX Tel/Fax: 01790 753319 www.partneyschool.co.uk

email: enquiries@partney.lincs.sch.uk

Friday 26th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you for your support during another busy week. I am sorry that the newsletter has been delayed and is shorter than usual. As Mrs Morris explained in Golden Assembly, unfortunately Mr Whittaker is poorly, but she, and the rest of the team, have been doing an excellent job keeping things running smoothly.

Diary Dates

Friday 2nd February: Golden Assembly

Tuesday 6th February - Safer Internet Day - Safer Internet Day 2024 - UK Safer Internet Centre

Friday 9th February: Toddler session 3
Friday 9th February: Term 3 ends
Monday 19th February: Term 4 starts

Thursday 28th March: Term 4 ends for the Easter Holidays.

Clubs – please note that change of time for choir

Monday- Sport Club KS2 3.15-4.15

Tuesday- Dance Club - 3.30-4.30- KS2 and Year 2 - there will be no dance club on the 6th February.

Thursday- Sports Club- KS1 3.15-4.15

Thursday-Choir-KS2-3.30-4.30

Choir performance in the Cathedral on 12th April-details to follow.

Taekwondo will not restart until March- date to be confirmed.

Dropping off and picking up

Thank you for keeping Maddison Lane clear at drop off and collection times, we appreciate that it is frustrating having to ark further away of drive around the block and come back but it is important for the safety of all of the children, families and local residents. Thank you also for ensuing that all engines are switched off.

Safer Internet Day – online safety resources

For anyone that might have missed it the following link provides access to some videos to support parents with online safety- Parents Protect - Internet Safety

For more tips about online safety, you can also visit these online safety sites:

- Thinkuknow
- Know It All
- NSPCC

Other news

Parent workshop - Dyslexia Outreach, supporting learning at home-please see information below

Please also see our closed Facebook page for further details: Search for: Partney CE Primary School enquiries@partney.lincs.sch.uk or mandy.whittaker@partney.lincs.sch.uk

Mandy Whittaker Head Of School

> Specialist Teaching Team Special Educational Needs and Disability Service (SENDS)

> > Dyslexia Outreach

Parent Workshop: Supporting Learning in the Home

A free, online workshop, sharing strategies to support learning.



Open to all parents who would like ideas on supporting their child(ren) with reading, spelling, maths, memory, and organisation.

Thursday 29th February 2024 at 7:00 – 8:00pm

If you would like to attend, please email Odette Read, stating your child's school and year group: odette.read@lincolnshire.gov.uk

